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Auburn City Council Votes to Change Meeting Day 
The Auburn City Council Monday night voted to change the regular scheduled meeting from the
fourth Monday of the month to the second Monday of the Month.  Mayor Scott Kudrna explains the
reasons.  ( play audio  :32 seconds ) 
    In other action this week the Auburn Council approved the recommended changes to the waiver
and fine schedule for city code violations.  Council members also approved going forward with an
application for a Citywide Owner-Occupied Housing Rehabilitation Grant.
    The appointment of Nick Goering to the Auburn Volunteer Fire Department was also approved.  
 


